
GREETINGS FROM 
KIMBERLY-CLARK CORP 

  

(Officers and Directors of Kimberly-Clark Corporation are also Officers 

and Directors of LongLac Pulp and Paper Company Limited. As such, Cola 

CG. Parker is President of both organizations. We sincerely appreciate 

and are pleased to publish ir. Parker's second Christmas llessage to 

LongLac employees and residents of Terrace Bay.) 
Lditor 
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"ie are coming agein to that season of the year 

when human effort always assumes greater meaning and purpose. 

It is a time to express the cheer and gratitude which we 

feel and I am most happy to do so on behalf of our Officers 

and on behalf of your many friends and well-wishers away 

from Terrace Bay, to wish everyone of you a merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year. 

1948 has been a year of final construction 

accomplishment. A great mill has been built and a fine town, 

toc, to provide fer preper living. ‘The coming yeur will 

undoubtedly bring new problems, having to do with more. 

routine development and operation of the facilities thet 

heave been built, but, with the message of Christinas before us, 

we cén be es. confident about that future as we are proud 

of whet already has been done." 

KIMBERLY-CLARK CORPOR..TION 

Cola G. Parker, 

President. 

 


